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Announcement 
Technical Petroleum Training Institute  

Subject: Relaxation measure for temporary validity extension for expired work permit of 
personnel in E&P industry under current COVID-19 situation  

 

                    Due to the new surge of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) which has widely spread 
with rapidly increasing number of new infections: 

                    To facilitate the operations of the operators and personnel in the petroleum E&P industry, 
the Technical Petroleum Training Institute (TPTI), with the approval of the Department of Mineral 
Fuels, Ministry of Energy, hereby announces that personnel working in the concession areas with 
permits already expired since June 1, 2021 will be temporary allowed to continue working in the 
concession areas until September 30, 2021. 

                    Any personnel who have not been trained will be required to undertake full training 
courses of accepted standard and requirements under normal condition. For other permits under the 
rules and regulations of other agencies, the personnel are required to comply with the rules and 
regulations of such regulatory agencies. 

                    At the end of such period, TPTI would appreciate the cooperation of the operators to 
immediately register these personnel under your supervision for the required training courses to be in 
compliance with the work permit extension application. 

 

              Announced on this 8th Day of July B.E. 2564 (2021) 

                                   (Puangthip Silpasart) 

                                                                  Executive Director   


